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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you that we have appointed Mrs Gunn to teach in Year 2 on Monday, 

Tuesday and Wednesday from 6th January 2025.   

Mrs Gunn is an experienced class teacher who joins us from Wellbeck Academy.  She will be 

visiting school to meet the children and handover with Mrs Cross in the coming weeks. 

We look forward to welcoming Mrs Gunn to the Blessed Robert Widmerpool team and will be 

ensuring she gets to know the children well to ensure a smooth transition. 

Mrs Hudson will continue to teach the children in Year 2 on Thursday and Friday. 

We will be celebrating Mrs Cross and her service to the school in our Advent Mass on 18th 

December all are very welcome to attend to celebrate with us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Maylard-Mason 
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